
From: Steve DelGiacco <Steve.DelGiacco@ig.ny.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 11:56 AM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: Your FOIL request 
 
Attachments: Sassower FOIL 048-2024 docs.pdf 
 
RE:  FOIL 048-2024 
 
Dear Elena Sassower: 
 
The attached documents respond to your Freedom of Information Law request to the New York 
State Offices of the Inspector General. 
 
The records correspond to the specific items in your request as follows: 
 

1. See attached records. 
 

2. No responsive records. 
 

3. See attached records. 
 

4. No responsive records. 
 

5. 
a. No responsive records. 
b. See attached records. 
c. See attached records. 
d. See attached records. 
e. See attached records. 
f. No responsive records. 
g. See attached records. 

 
6. See attached records. In addition, Inspector General Lang’s salary is: $220,000.  

 
For your information, I have attached an email containing a link to the office’s most recent annual 
reports.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stephen Del Giacco 
Records Access Officer  
 
 
 

https://www.judgewatch.org/nys-inspector-general/foil-nys-ig/6-5-24-annual-reports-procedure-etc/7-5-24-ig-response-FOIL%20048-2024%20docs.pdf

